Souderton Area High School
Big Red Band Boosters Monthly Meeting Minutes
October 5, 2015

Meeting was called to order at 7:01pm.
The September meeting minutes were read and approved as presented.

Executive Committee Reports:
President — Marie Allen

1. Thank you to Moni and Cathy for Celebration of Bands night. It went well and everything went off
without any major issues.

2. Spoke about spots being available on the Executive committee for next year and anyone interested
should let one of the committee members know so that there can be shadowing going on to learn
the positions.

3. Domino dough raisers on November 2",

1°** VP- Georgia Myers

1. Will be explaining all the treasure reports for this year and will no longer be signing any treasure
documents that may need to be taken care of.

2. Sponsorship letters that were mailed out in August are still coming in and the total was $8,654.

3. Anonymous donor has given us $2,000 and the suggestion was put out for a purchase of a podium
for competition. Motion was made and 2/3 voted to purchase podium with the donor money and
the difference of the cost coming from the BRBB.

2" VP- Eileen Solomon
Corresponding Secretary — Kelly McMullen
Treasurer-Linda Schloo
1. Clearly mark on Checks or the envelopes Name of child and what the check is for. (E.g. t-shirts or
shoes, or anything that is ordered.)
Director at Large — Mike Rafter
1. Need help through the month of October.
Staff Director Reports
Marching Band Instructor: Steve Straka/Adam Tucker
1. Tink will hold a meeting after Thanksgiving for anyone who is interested in joining the Indoor guard.
Committee Reports

Ways & Means: Welcome to Amy Gehman who is taking on this committee. Georgia will be helping Amy with
things. When ordering Dominoes purchase scrip now and add more money to your student account and add
extra to the BRBB on our dough raiser nights. Sam Esquirell is the contact person to sign up for scrip.
Celebration of Bands: Things went well and we are still tallying the total amount of money.

Wreath Sales: Sales has started and ends October 30.

General Business: Marie will follow up with date for next year’s cob event and that will give us the guidelines
for mailing out sponsorship letters during band camp.

Marie will also follow up with Student leaders.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:19pm

Respectfully submitted,
Augusta Falbo, Recording Secretary






